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Professor Wolfgang Hoefer
Department ofElectrical & Computer Engineering
Faculty ofEngineering & Computer Science

Dear rVolfgang,

Thank you for sharing the wonderful news that you were
awarded the 2022 Microwave Career Award by the IEEE Microwave
Theory and Techniques Society. I congratulate you on this
accomplishment and well-deserved recognition ofyour exceptional
contributions to the field ofmicrowave theory and techniques.

I also appreciate your recognition ofthe. support ofmembers of
the university that contributed to a rewarding and successful career. It
is a pleasure and an honour to share in your success and to know that
we belong to such a supportive community here at UVic.

Congratulations once again on this remarkable achievement.

y~~
Kevin Hall, PhD
President and Vice-Chancellor


